
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you had a peaceful Christmas break and a chance to rest and spend 
time with family and friends. I am so looking forward to a new term, the evenings will start 
to get lighter as we head towards Spring and we can look forward to the warmer months. In 
assembly we will be talking about letting go and new beginnings, celebrating the successes of 
the last year and looking forward to 2022.  
 
Parents Evenings 
 
I am aware that there have been some issues booking onto Parents Evenings. You will need 
to log in as a parent to do this, not a child.  
 
We are sending home new log in details today with your child. It is easier to download the 
eSchools App from your app store, log in using the details, then you will be able to book 
onto the Parents Evening.  
 
If you already know your details, we will have reset your PIN. The letter will detail the new 
PIN and you can reset it back to the old one if you prefer.  
 
This link has the Help for booking Parents Evenings on eSchools. 
Parents: Parents Evening (eschools.co.uk) 
 
If you prefer, you may call the office, after 10am, and the office staff will book your Parents 
Evening for you.  
 
We will continue to use this system to book Parents Evenings in the future, so please do 
save your details safely. 
 
Contractors on Site 
 
We are having some new fencing installed around the Nursery and Reception area and the 
wild garden. Please ensure that you are vigilant around the work areas. The contractors are 
used to working in schools and will work with us to ensure that the opportunities for the 
children are not affected. This is an exciting development that will greatly improve the 
facilities for our children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tamsin Bailey 
Head of School 
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